
 
 

       

 

      
       

    
      

      
  

  
      

        

         
        
      

        
       

     

      
          

  

Thank you for being a valued customer! 

Amid ongoing concerns about the Coronavirus 
COVID-19, HAB Bank is closely monitoring the 
latest reports from the Centers for Diseases Control 
(CDC) and has taken a number of precautionary 
measures for the health and safety of our customers 
and colleagues. 

We encourage you to access your accounts from 
24/7 using www.habbank.com or the HAB Mobile 
App to check balances, make payments, or transfers. 

As always, our branch teams are available to serve 
you. We have communicated to our staff regarding 
best practices recommended by the CDC. 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation 
and evaluate additional measures to support our 
customers as the need arises. 

For additional information about COVID-19, get the 
latest report from the CDC at cdc.gov or your local 
health department website. 

http:www.habbank.com

